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Tuesday 30th April 2024 
 

 
Year 6 Transition to Secondary School Parent Workshop 

 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of Year 6 pupils 
 
I am writing to you to invite you to attend a parent workshop called ‘Supporting 
your child with transitions’. 
 
The workshop will be delivered by Marisha Samuda, the named Educational Mental Health 
Practitioner for Burnt Tree Primary, as part of the Reflexions programme. It will focus on 
supporting children through the transition from Year 6 to Secondary school. 
 
During this workshop, Marisha will meet the following aims: 

• To understand the different feelings associated with transition 

• To learn strategies for how to support your child to manage their anxiety 

• To understand who you can speak to and where to go if you or your child is feeling 
anxious 

• To help your child to begin to think about new opportunities at secondary school 
 
The workshop will be held in the school hall on Monday 24th June at 9am. Marisha will remain in 
school on this day and will deliver a transition workshop to all Year 6 pupils. We hope that this, 
as well as other transition opportunities working with local high schools, will ease any anxiety 
your child has with making the change from Primary to Secondary school.  
 
If you have any questions about this workshop, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of 
school staff. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 

Mrs Bryant 
Senior Mental Health Leader 


